
     BOARD OF BIDS AND CONTRACTS APRIL 9, 2015

1.  2015 ASPHALT SURFACE REJUVENATION (R175-A) -- PUBLIC WORKS
     FUNDING -- R175 PREVENTIVE MX-15
     (Sole Source) 

     RFB #15-0028  SC #8000061739
Engineer's Estimate: $1,390,142.00 Cutler Repaving, Inc.
Asphalt Surface Rejuvenation (R175-A) $1,238,908.50
Bid bond Yes
Acknowledge addendum Yes

On the recommendation of Kristen McGovern, on behalf of Public Works, Linda 
Kizzire moved to accept the bid from Cutler Repaving, Inc. in the amount of 
$1,238,908.50.  David Spears seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Asphalt Surface Rejuvenation involves rehabilitating the surface layer of existing 
asphalt concrete pavement. Rehabilitation shall be performed with a single machine 
specially designed to simultaneously perform the multi-step process of thoroughly 
remixing and reshaping the old asphaltic surface, and then placing a minimum of 1" 
overlay of a new hot mix asphaltic concrete.  
 
Cutler Repaving, Inc. is the only vendor in our region with this capability and has 
performed this work for the county every year since 1998. 
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2.  ARCHITECTURAL & ENGINEERING (A&E) SERVICES WORK RELEASE SECURITY SYSTEM -- FACILITIES DEPARTMENT
     FUNDING -- UPDATE MASTER CONTROL ADF
     (Professional Services)

     #15-2016  SC #8000061515
Mead & Hunt, Inc.

A&E Services for Work Release Security System $65,000.00

On the recommendation of Kim Evans, on behalf of the Facilities Department, Tim Kaufman moved to accept the proposal from Mead & Hunt, 
Inc. in the amount of $65,000.00.  Sara Jantz seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
This project includes upgrades/replacements to the existing Jail Security Control System within the Work Release Facility located at 701 W. 
Harry St.   
 
This CIP project is being combined with the Jail Master Control CIP project which is to be completed this year.  The new Master Control System 
has been functioning at the Adult Detention Facility for several months with positive results.  As such, the Sheriff's Office would like staff from 
the ADF to be able to provide backup to the Work Release staff as needed.  To achieve this, the stakeholders' desire is that the same A&E firm be 
utilized on the Work Release project as on the Jail Master Control project.  This will enable the county to benefit from one common operating 
system with vendor familiarity and support for both interconnected facilities. 
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